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UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARIHE CORR EASE 

PEC BOX 20004 
CAMP CEIEUNE. NORTH CAROLINA 26542GO04 H REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

2 1 SEP 1994 

Mr. Waynon Johnson 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
c/o EPA Region IV 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

,F-\ 

This letter is in response to numerous requests that we limit the 
number of technical documents submitted for review. In the 
future we will send only Draft Final documents to members of the 
Technical Review Committee. You will be notified when Drafts and 
Finals are published, and if requested, either document can be 
provided. The Finals will be available in the Onslow County 
Library and in the Installation Restoration Division office, room 
238 in Building 67, aboard Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, as 
part of the Administrative Record. 

If you have questions or comments, please contact Mr. Neal Paul, 
Director, Installation Restoration Division, Environmental 
Management Department, at telephone (910) 451-5068. 

ROBERT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 


